Lodge District,
Thompson Town P.O.,
Clarendon.
January 18, 2010

The Scholarship Committee Chairperson,

The Jamaican American Association of Northern California,

810 Clay Street Oakland,

CA 94607.

Dear Sir/Madam,

The Jamaican American Association of Northern California has made an invaluable
contribution to my tertiary education and for that, I am truly grateful to your organization.
Financing one’s tertiary education can prove to be a tremendous feat especially when one comes
from a humble background. The grant awarded to me has helped to make my sojourn at the

University of the West Indies less difficult.

I am one step closer to achieving my goal of becoming a medical doctor and making my
contribution towards helping fellow Jamaicans to lead full and rewarding lives. I truly thank you

for investing in my future.

Yours respectfully,

A

Auvarhenne Howell (Ms.)




